

KANKAKEE COMMUNITY COLLEGE District 520

November 18, 2024

A meeting of the Board of Trustees of Kankakee Community College, District 520, was called to order by Chair Boicken at 9:00 am in the Governors Room (D300) of the Riverfront campus. Those physically in attendance were:

Mrs. Catherine Boicken, Chair

Mr. William Orr, Vice Chair

Mr. Michael Proctor, Secretary

Mr. Brad Hove

Mr. Michael Kick

Mr. Todd Widholm

Also attending in person were:

Dr. Michael Boyd, President

Mrs. Karen Slager, Exec Asst to the President and BOT

There was no public comment. There was no change to the published agenda. Dr. Boyd welcomed guests from the Higher Learning Commission peer reviewer team and introductions were made.

INFORMATION

A discussion took place between the trustees and the Higher Learning Commission's peer review team members as a regular activity associated with KCC's Comprehensive Evaluation for the Open Pathway to accreditation.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no business to come before the Board, <u>motion to adjourn the Board meeting at 9:50 am</u> was made by Mr. Widholm and seconded by Mr. Hove. On roll call, the vote was:

AYES: Hove, Kick, Orr, Proctor, Widholm, Boicken

Motion Carried

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Slager, Recording Secretary

Approved:

Chair

Secretary